
 
Friday, January 24, 2025 
Principal’s message:  

Ey Swayel East Chilliwack Families, 

Today is an Assessment and Evaluation Day for our teachers and there is no school for students.  

One of the curricular areas that our teachers have been focusing on with our students is the area of Numeracy, 
specifically strengthening the curricular competency of analyzing and reasoning. Our teachers use a Numeracy 
Framework of Understand, Know and Do to guide their instruction and assessments. Skip counting forwards and 
backwards and using number lines are some ways for our students to build their skills and demonstrate an 
understanding in this area. We will be sharing ideas that you and your child can do to build these skills.  

Week at a Glance: 

  Monday, January 27  
 

•  January assembly 
•  Ks and K/1 skating field trip 8:15 - 10 

  Tuesday, January 28 
 

• Boys/girls Triple Ball game @ Leary IAT 2:45 pm 

 Wednesday, January 29 
 

• Chinese New Year/Lunar New Year! 
• Rogers-Stadnyk Gr. 4s guest speaker presentation 8:15 
• Girls Triple Ball Home @ Robertson 2:30 pm 

  Thursday, January 30  
 
 
 Friday, January 31    
 

• Flannel/Toque Spirit Day 
• Super Reader Assembly @ 12:45 pm (families welcome) 
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Dress for the weather:  
Please make sure your child is coming to school prepared to be outside.   

 Proper footwear, a good coat, gloves and a toque help to keep our little hawks warm 
and comfortable outside. A change of clothes is helpful, too! 

We go outside most days, even when it is raining, and we want  
the students to be properly dressed and stay warm 

for the winter conditions. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Jan. 27 
Jan. 29 
Jan. 31  
 
Feb. 14  
Feb. 17  
Feb. 24 
 
 
 

Kindergarten skating field trip / January assembly 
Lunar New Year – wear red  
Flannel/Toque Spirit Day 
Super Reader Assembly 
Pro-D Day – no school for students 
Family Day – no school  
Ready, Set, Explore event for pre-school learners (see flyer for more information). Here’s a 
link to the Early Learning and Child Care website.  to find information regarding birth to age 
5 programs and Before/After School Care at our elementary schools 
 
Please check our website for important dates: https://eastchilliwack.sd33.bc.ca/ 

 

 

 
Home Reading & Super Readers! 

Parents, please sign your child's planner, or bring their slip in for 100 nights of reading, if they  
have reached the milestone. We will have a Super Reader assembly on January 31st at 12:45  
to recognize all our 100-night Super Readers! Parents feel free to come! Feel free to email  
me if you have any questions, or if you have misplaced your Home Reading 
sheet that went out in September (for K/1's, most older grades have it in their 
planner). crystal_bergen@sd33.bc.ca. 
Thanks, and happy reading! 
��� ~Mrs. Bergen, teacher librarian 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 

  

 

Tripleball (Grade 5) 
PRACTICES are after the lunch eating period. 

Boys/Girls (mixed): Tuesday and Thursday 
Girls: Wednesday and Thursday 

 
The boy/girl (mixed) team will play GAMES on Tuesdays. 

The girls team will play GAMES on Wednesdays. 
With away games, it is requested that parents remain at the game.

https://transparency-lecture.github.io/docs/2018-ecobot/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://earlylearning.sd33.bc.ca/
https://de.wikipedia.org/wiki/Datei:Volleyball-Logo.png
https://de.wikipedia.org/wiki/Datei:Volleyball-Logo.png
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